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Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, F1 32399-0850

RE: Florida Water Services Corporation

Dear Sir:

[ am in receipt of a notice dated June 25, 2002, which indicates that Florida Water has
made application to the Public Service Commission to be regulated by you rather than the Board
of County Commissioners of Hernando County, Florida, under which they are currently
regulated. I strongly object to this application and do not agree that the Public Service
Commission should regulate the rates of Florida Water Services Corporation.

Sincerely,

Donna Slavik
3195 Greynolds Avenue
Spring Hill, F1 34608

7

cc: Florida Water Services Corporation
P.0O. Box 609520, Orlando, F1 32860-9520
Hemando County Board of County Commissioners
20 N. Main Street, Brooksville, F1 34601
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